
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Skype is an amazing program that Mr. Tindale is 

using to bring in guest speakers to talk with our 

class about ideas and experiences based on what 

we’re studying. Because your child’s face would 

be shown over the internet, your permission is 

needed for that to happen.  

 

If you wish for them to participate in the calls that we’ll be making, please sign 

your consent below. If you do not wish for them to participate, they can still 

remain in the classroom during the call, but would be out of the sight of the 

camera and would not interact (ie. ask questions) with the guest speaker. 

 

Here is an article on using Skype in the classroom. ​bit.ly/mrtskype 

Hoping for great learning! 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

❏ I give permission for   ___________________________  to have their 

face shown over the internet this year.  

 

❏ I do not give permission for _______________________  to have their 

face shown over the internet this year.  

 

_____________________________                ______________________ 

Parent`s signature Date signed  
 

http://bit.ly/mrtskype

